Dear XXX Civic Association.
Troop YYY, which is made up of scouts from the XXX area, will be conducting a food drive in your neighborhood on November 10, 2018 as part of an area-wide food drive called Scouting For Food.  Donations collected in your neighborhood will be taken to the Arlington Food Assistance Center (AFAC).  
On November 3, Boy Scouts from Troop YYY will distribute “Scouting For Food” notifications (either post-it-notes or fliers) to homes across our neighborhood. On November 10, the Scouts will come through the neighborhood to collect donations.  

We are collecting non-perishable foods in cans, boxes or plastic jars.  The most needed food items are canned proteins (tuna, chicken, salmon), low sodium soup, cooking oil in plastic bottles, and peanut butter in plastic jars. Please do not donate glass jars, paper products or toiletries as AFAC is not set up to handle those. 

If you are interested in donating, please place your donation outside your front door by 8:30AM on Saturday morning, November 10.  That morning our Scouts will come by to collect donations and take them to AFAC.  Our Scouts will be in pairs, in Uniform, and will be accompanied by parents in automobiles.  Scouts will NOT be knocking on your door to solicit contributions.  
If your donation is not picked up by noon on Saturday November 10, please contact Troop YYY Scouting For Food Coordinator, WWW or email VVVVV and we will send a scout and parent to pick up your donation and take it to the food bank.
Last year the Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts and Venture Crews in Arlington county collected and delivered over 57,000 pounds of food to AFAC.  AFAC provides supplemental groceries to Arlington families in need and is currently serving 2,200+ client families a week. For more information about AFAC, go to www.afac.org
Thank you for your very important donations to the food bank.

